
2018
Napa Valley 

Sauvignon Blanc

Refreshing and crisp, 
our Slingshot 

Sauvignon Blanc has 
aromas of orange 

blossom and green 
apple. With a vein of 
acidity and a textured 

palate, this wine 
features flavors of 

lemon, pear, and key 
lime. This balanced and 

elegant Sauvignon 
Blanc is a must have for 
spending the weekend 

poolside. Enjoy! 

2018
Napa Valley 

Sauvignon Blanc

Refreshing and crisp, 
our Slingshot 

Sauvignon Blanc has 
aromas of orange 

blossom and green 
apple. With a vein of 
acidity and a textured 

palate, this wine 
features flavors of 

lemon, pear, and key 
lime. This balanced and 

elegant Sauvignon 
Blanc is a must have for 
spending the weekend 

poolside. Enjoy! 

2018
Napa Valley 

Sauvignon Blanc

Refreshing and crisp, 
our Slingshot 

Sauvignon Blanc has 
aromas of orange 

blossom and green 
apple. With a vein of 
acidity and a textured 

palate, this wine 
features flavors of 

lemon, pear, and key 
lime. This balanced and 

elegant Sauvignon 
Blanc is a must have for 
spending the weekend 

poolside. Enjoy! 

2018
Napa Valley 

Sauvignon Blanc

Refreshing and crisp, 
our Slingshot 

Sauvignon Blanc has 
aromas of orange 

blossom and green 
apple. With a vein of 
acidity and a textured 

palate, this wine 
features flavors of 

lemon, pear, and key 
lime. This balanced and 

elegant Sauvignon 
Blanc is a must have for 
spending the weekend 

poolside. Enjoy! 

2018
Napa Valley 

Sauvignon Blanc

Refreshing and crisp, 
our Slingshot 

Sauvignon Blanc has 
aromas of orange 

blossom and green 
apple. With a vein of 
acidity and a textured 

palate, this wine 
features flavors of 

lemon, pear, and key 
lime. This balanced and 

elegant Sauvignon 
Blanc is a must have for 
spending the weekend 

poolside. Enjoy! 

2018
Napa Valley 

Sauvignon Blanc

Refreshing and crisp, 
our Slingshot 

Sauvignon Blanc has 
aromas of orange 

blossom and green 
apple. With a vein of 
acidity and a textured 

palate, this wine 
features flavors of 

lemon, pear, and key 
lime. This balanced and 

elegant Sauvignon 
Blanc is a must have for 
spending the weekend 

poolside. Enjoy! 

2018
Napa Valley 

Sauvignon Blanc

Refreshing and crisp, 
our Slingshot 

Sauvignon Blanc has 
aromas of orange 

blossom and green 
apple. With a vein of 
acidity and a textured 

palate, this wine 
features flavors of 

lemon, pear, and key 
lime. This balanced and 

elegant Sauvignon 
Blanc is a must have for 
spending the weekend 

poolside. Enjoy! 

2018
Napa Valley 

Sauvignon Blanc

Refreshing and crisp, 
our Slingshot 

Sauvignon Blanc has 
aromas of orange 

blossom and green 
apple. With a vein of 
acidity and a textured 

palate, this wine 
features flavors of 

lemon, pear, and key 
lime. This balanced and 

elegant Sauvignon 
Blanc is a must have for 
spending the weekend 

poolside. Enjoy! 


